
 

                

               

 

8th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have a busy week coming up! 

Next week is national Anti-Bullying Week, this year’s theme is ‘a change starts with us’’.  

To raise awareness around anti-bullying, we are participating in ‘Odd Socks Day’. Most  

importantly, Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity for children 

to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique!  

Your child should still wear school uniform but if they would like to take part, all they have to do is come to 

school wearing odd socks on Tuesday 12th November.  

We are also having a Children in Need fundraising day on the Friday 15th November. Children are invited to 

wear non-uniform, £1 donation please. There will also be a cake sale with cakes ranging from 20-50p if you 

would like to send your child with some change. Last year we raised over £1000. We hope you support us again 

this year. 

We appreciate your support.  Remember it is for a good cause. 

 

Yours sincerely 

School Council and Anti-Bullying Buddies 

  

 
Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 

Thank 

you. 
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